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Comments: | want to submit my opposition to allowing Perpetua Resources to reopen and expand mine pits in
the Stibnite Gold Project. This mining project would devastate the famed Frank Church-River of No Return
Wilderness, along with the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River. The extremely loud and toxic road
construction and mining operations would permanently damage and displace wildlife. The sediment pollution in
rivers would wipe out endangered salmon, steelhead and bull trout. And the quiet, lightly-visited wilderness would
be no more.

The wilderness evaluation seriously downplays the negative impact this project would have. That is why | urge
you to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up

the mine site.

Thank you for considering my views.



